
 

 
Ref: NRO 
 
26 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Friends of Chase 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. As we embark on another exciting opportunity at 
Chase High School, we wanted to extend a special invitation to you to become a part 
of the Friends of Chase parent-staff group. 
 
The Friends of Chase plays a vital role in enhancing our school community by fostering 
collaboration between parents, staff and other stakeholders. By joining this group, you 
will have the opportunity to actively contribute to the success and enrichment of our 
students' educational experience. 
 
As a member of Friends of Chase, you will have the chance to participate in various 
initiatives and events aimed at supporting our school's goals. Whether it's organising 
fundraisers, planning educational workshops, or volunteering for school activities, your 
involvement will make a difference in the lives of our students. 
 
Moreover, being a part of Friends of Chase provides a platform for you to connect with 
other parents, share ideas, and build lasting friendships within our school community. 
Together, we can create a supportive and inclusive environment where every child can 
thrive. 
 
We invite you to attend our upcoming meeting on Tuesday 5 March 2024 at 3.30 pm 
to learn more about Friends of Chase and how you can get involved. Your input and 
participation are invaluable to us, and we look forward to working together to make 
Chase High School the best it can be. Alternatively, you can email 
Nichola.rock@chasehigh.org if you would like to get involved but cannot make the 
meeting. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school. We truly believe 
that by coming together as a community, we can achieve great things for our children. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss N Rock 
Assistant Headteacher 
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